

**CGLL  
Board of Directors Meeting  
Minutes**

**Date:** 10/27/2019

**Time:** 7:00 PM

**Location:** Round Table

**Board Members Present:**

Tony Edwards  
Gabby  
Lou Martinez  
Katie Logsdon

Ray Blazczynski  
Tiffany Henderson

Chris Gartner  
Steve Gill

**Non-Board Members Present:**

**Agenda Item:** D5 Meeting Update

**Discussion:** There was another boundary meeting. Trying to get it to go into effect by 2020. Again wont have much to do with our league. TOC dates will be June 6th. Allstars will run from June 20th and finish up by the 4th of July. D5 also backed out of Senior Regionals. They will host Juniors at Sierra. Each year thereafter they will go down in divisions. Majors in 2021, Minors 2022. They are also throwing around a softball team as well as an intermediate league (11yrs old - 13yrs old)

**Vote:** NA

**Agenda Item:** Water Bill

**Discussion:** We have received a new bill. We did not pay in September. We are looking at an average of \$1200-\$1400 a month. After corrections have been made to our account our new bill is \$1415

**Vote:** NA

**Agenda Item:** Fees for 2020 season

**Discussion:** Proposed to stay the same. Registration begins Nov 1.

**Vote:** Lou-motion Steve G- 2nd

**Agenda Item:** Candy Sales

**Discussion:** Looking to keep it as it pays for our water bill.

**Vote:** Steve G-motion Gabby-2nd

**Agenda Item:** Calendar

**Discussion:** Update the dates to reflect correctly

**Vote:** NA

**Agenda Item:** Field Weatherization

**Discussion:** Will be happening in December

**Vote:**

**Round Table Discussion:**

**Board Member:** Chris G

**Discussion:** looking to possibly get new bat hangers for the filed. Also maybe a base dolly. There is a water leak in the box behind the minor filed. Also will be fixing the light switch.

**Board Member:** Lou

**Discussion:** Maybe a new Monster Broom. Runs about \$249.

**Board Member:** Ray

**Discussion:** Looking to sell the mower for \$390. Also Steve L and I will be fixing the shed door this weekend.

**Board Member:** Jonathan

**Discussion:** Rally Factory will be working on our orders. We will have 4-5 hats. Looking to get everything by documents day. Also CPR needs to be updated. Would also like to have the concussion forms at documents day.